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August Parish Council Meeting: Minutes of the Meeting are published on the Council’s website.  Topics discussed included: An update report from Wiltshire Councillor Jose Green including that the new Leader of Wiltshire Council is Phillip Whitehead; that there is to be a review of waste collection service; the South West Area Board has funding for improving access on Right of Way; and Jose encouraged use of My Wiltshire App for reporting matters to Wiltshire Council. The Meeting also discussed resources available through the Parish Emergency Assistance Scheme; provision of a Parish Council Notice board; Planning applications; flooding on the Causeway and Rights of Way Inspections that councillors will be undertaking.
Dangerous Tree adjacent to Play area: Following an assessment with Wiltshire Council tree officer prompt action was taken to cordon off a section of the playground and to instruct tree surgeons to remove the tree. This has now been completed.
Planning Applications: All the planning applications considered were agreed. The single storey extension to the building on The Causeway was discussed with members of the public present and comments added to the Council’s response about finish detail to retaining wall in this prominent site.
Rights of Way inspections: These will be completed this month. If you come across any issues please let the Clerk know. The Parish Council also discussed control of dogs whilst on public rights of way. In order to safe-guard livestock and wildlife, dogs should be kept under close control, this means to heel. Dog owners are reminded that straying from the Right of Way is in fact trespass.
There are Permissive Rights of access, where landowners have given their permission for public access. One example is at Mill Mead local nature reserve. During the time that permissive access to the land has been granted the landowners have reported to the Parish Council two issues: the theft of benches provided for public enjoyment; and recently the unauthorised felling of trees at the entrance. Residents are encouraged to enjoy the permitted access, and the peace and tranquillity by the river and to report any issues they may come across to Richard and Katie Jowett.
Grants for local community organisations: A reminder to all community organisations that details of the Parish Council’s Section 137 grants scheme are available on the website.
Defibrillator – This is located in the redundant telephone box by the bus shelter outside the Hub and is available for public use in an emergency. It has already been called upon to support a medical incident but fortunately was not required to be used and all ended well.
Parish Council Meetings
The next meeting is Wednesday 11 September at 7.30pm in The Village Hall. Residents can request items be placed on the agenda by contacting the Clerk on the email below or the Chairman of the Council on Tomhitchingsbroadchalke@gmail.com The Parish Clerk is Chris Rothwell and can be contacted at:	Clerkbroadchalke@gmail.com
